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18" December 2014

Camden Council,
Planning Services,
Camden Town Hall,
Argyle Street,
London, WC1H 8EQ

Dear Sirs

PROPOSED BASEMENT - 23 NARCISSUS ROAD, NW6 1TJ — APPLICATION FOR APPROVAL OF
DETAILS RESERVED BY CONDITION — PLANNING APP NO. 2014/5832/P

following Planning Consent for the above, dated 14" November 2014, please find enclosed on behalf of our
Client, our application for approval of details reserved by condition for excavation to enlarge existing single
storey basement level including enlarged front lightwell, new stairs in front lightwell and new rear lightwell,
alterations to fenestration and erection of a single storey ground floor rear infill extension, to discharge the
following condition:

4. Chartered structural engineers Works supervision appointment letter, is attached, to confirm supervision of
construction works throughout their duration.

An online payment for the sum of £28 has been made to Camden Council to cover the necessary fees to
accompany this application.

We trust that our application meets with your approval, but should you wish to discuss our proposals in more

detail then please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully
The basement design studio

Terry Foulsham

Suite 17, Maple Court. Grove Park, White Waltham, Berkshire. SL6 3LW Tel. 01628 826066
info@basementdesignstudio.co.uk www.basementdesignstudio.co.uk
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